
Project Update 10/27/17 

 

St. Mary’s Road Stabilization Project 

Construction is well underway!  The retaining wall and rock slope protection has been installed.  In the 
upcoming weeks, Valentine Corporation will be working on improving the storm drainage, installing 
guardrails and planting trees and other vegetation along the slope.  Although a majority of the 
remaining work can be done off the roadway, please slow for construction, take alternative routes if 
possible, and expect delays from intermittent lane closures.   


